Dear Dr Crabtrees
We are very grateful for the beautiful flint
knives and arrow head. The edges cut very well indeed.

I have asked my editor, Dennis Flanagan, to write

you soliciting an article on flint-working. I don't recall that
Scientific American has ever covered your worke His is the decision,
but my guess is that he will find the topic as exciting as I do. IF
he does ask, I urge you to consilder favorably writing a piece for use

With best re@ards,

j 1112 Morrlson

Room 6-308
MIT Cambridge MA 02139

February 14,1971

I have temporarily mislaid your Kimberley address, so I am writing

via the Museum again.



